
 

 
 
 
UST:SO06-00-CI54 
A.Y. 2021-2022 

 
TO  : THE THOMASIAN COMMUNITY 
   
FROM  : OFFICE OF THE SECRETARY-GENERAL 
 
RE                     : CALL FOR PPCRV VOLUNTEERS 
 
DATE  : 3 MAY 2022  
_____________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

The University of Santo Tomas, in partnership with the Parish Pastoral Council for Responsible 
Voting (PPCRV), houses the COMELEC’s Media Server and the PPCRV’s Command Center at 
the UST Quadricentennial Pavilion (QPav).  
 
PPCRV is a non-partisan citizen’s arm with a nationwide scope of activities and projects of 
ensuring clean, honest, accurate. meaningful, and peaceful (CHAMP) elections. Beginning 9 May 
2022 (Monday) up to 22 May 2022 (Sunday), fully vaccinated volunteer encoders, following their 
respective schedules, will be heading their way to the QPav as PPCRV volunteers.  
 
As a partner institution of PPCRV and COMELEC, The University invites the Thomasian 
community to take part in this noble undertaking, by sharing their precious time and service as 
volunteer encoder of election returns, for at most three (3) hours in a day. 
 
Interested volunteers are advised to: 

a) Log in to https://www.ivolunteer.com.ph/ and wait for the 

confirmation of your schedule; 

b) On the day of your visit to the UST QPav, present your official 

ID card, Vaccination Card and Health Declaration via a 

StaySafe.PH applications (scan the QR Code at the right), and 

you will be given an ID card as PPCRV Volunteer; and 

c) While inside the Command Center, observe basic health 

protocols such as wearing of face mask, physical distancing, 

and frequent washing/sanitizing of hands. 

May this act of volunteerism further ensure the sanctity of the collective votes of our fellow 

Filipino citizens.  

Thank you. 

 
FR. LOUIE R. CORONEL, O.P., EHL 
Secretary-General 


